	[image: image1.jpg]Health







	Patient’s Name
Address
SUBURB  STATE  Postcode

	


Dear <Insert Patient’s Name>

This letter is to let you know about

1. The progress and timing of your elective surgery

2. How we try to ensure everything goes smoothly for you

3. what you may need to do to help in that process.  

I am writing to confirm that on <date> you were placed on the <hospital name> Elective Surgery List under the care of <insert doctor>.
Your doctor has determined the Clinical Urgency Category of your condition as needing <Choose an item.> <Choose an item.> surgery within <Choose an item.> days from when you were placed on the Elective Surgery List.
While every attempt will be made for you to have your procedure under the care of your treating doctor, the hospital is committed to providing your surgery within the clinically recommended timeframe, which may involve referring you to another doctor or hospital.

Where possible, we will make every effort to;

1. Allocate your treating doctor to perform your procedure.

2. Ensure your surgery is performed at <insert hospital name>.

Once a date has been allocated for your procedure, you will be notified by letter of the date and provided with further information to help you prepare for your hospital stay. The name of your doctor and hospital will be included in this letter.
Sometimes it is necessary to delay booked surgery to make way for patients with life-threatening conditions, who are admitted through the hospital’s emergency department.  These emergency cases will always receive priority over booked surgery.  However, the hospital will make every effort to avoid such delays and to reschedule patients as soon as possible.

If your clinical condition changes you must notify your general practitioner, your treating doctor or the hospital <insert position name and contact number of clinical staff> who can provide advice on how to manage a worsening condition.  Changes in your condition or general health may affect the timing of your procedure or lead to a review of your Clinical Urgency Category.
As a patient on the Elective Surgery List, you must inform the hospital promptly:

· If you decide not to proceed with the procedure for any reason.  For example, if the procedure you have decided to seek treatment privately or to opt for an alternative treatment;
· Of any changes to your contact details or
· If you are going to be unavailable for more than 3 weeks.

The hospital may have to remove you from the Elective Surgery List in consultation with your treating doctor if:

· The hospital is unable to contact you because you have not informed them of a change in your contact details. 

· You fail to present for the procedure on the agreed day.
· You postpone your surgery on two occasions for personal or social reasons.
· You decline two genuine offers to have your surgery completed by an alternative surgeon or at another hospital.
If you have any queries about the hospital Elective Surgery List or booking procedures, please contact our <insert position name and contact number>. 
Yours faithfully
<Signature block>
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